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Traffic lights out at No. 2 Road and Westminster Highway 
 
 
Richmond, BC – Traffic lights will be turned off at the intersection of No. 2 Road and 
Westminster Highway on Friday, August 22, between 9:00am and 3:00pm.  
 
This shutdown is necessary to safely relocate existing live fibre optic cables. 
 
One through lane and one left-turn lane will be maintained in all directions.  
 
Traffic control personnel will be on site to ensure the safe movement of vehicles, pedestrians and 
cyclists. 
 
Traffic delays are anticipated during this work. Please plan an alternate route.  
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Project Manager: 
Antoni Macalisang 
Acting Manager, Roads and Construction Services 
Tel: 604-204-8904  
Email:  AMacalisang@richmond.ca  
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